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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma 

called on the Governor of Karnataka Dr. Hans Raj Bhardwaj at Raj 

Bhawan, Bangalore on 21st June 2013. They shared ideas for 

developmental initiatives taken up their respective States. 

The Governor, who is on a three-day official tour to Karnataka discussed 

issues concerning the two States. It may be mentioned that large number 

of students from Arunachal Pradesh are pursuing their higher and 

technical studies in the State of Karnataka. 
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